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	September 2014
	FOI - 92479


Freedom of Information Request   

You requested the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):
I am trying to establish the prevalence rates of arson in the prison population. I would be interested in statistics relating to the number of individuals currently imprisoned for the offence of arson split by age group (i.e., 15-17, 18-21, 21+) and by gender.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) and I can confirm that the MoJ holds information that you have asked for and it is provided in the attached table.
Prison is the right place for serious, dangerous and persistent offenders.  Since 2010, those who break the law are more likely to be sent to prison.  

These figures have been drawn from administrative IT systems which, as with any large scale recording system, are subject to possible errors with data entry and processing.





